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Congratulations

Congratulations

Congratulations

Public Works Engineering

welcomes Leo Faison to the

team. Leo transferred from

Canal Maintenance Worker II to

the Engineering Technician II  

Position. Congratulations Leo!

Congratulations to John Parrish

and Mike Dukes in Sanitation!

Both were recently promoted to

Crew Chiefs after working hard

to obtain their CDL Class “A”

License. Way to go!


